
 

 

Dear Preschool Parents,  

ASG has started sending new lessons for students via SKOOLEE.  

In order to access them, you are requested to follow these steps: 

On your mobile app: 

1- Click on the top right icon 

2- Select our school 

3- Select your child’s name 

4- Select Assignment  

5- Select the requested date 
 

On the web page (https://asg.skoolee.com): 

1- Select Student Profile 

2- Select your child’s name 

3- Select Assignments 

4- Select the requested assignment 
 

You can see all overdue homework on SKOOLEE by simply clicking on the  

Over Due Date button that is found on the top right-hand side of the assignments 

page. Please take note that the Over Due Date button is ONLY visible on the 

SKOOLEE web page (https://asg.skoolee.com) and not on the mobile app. 

Administration 


